
 

 

David Ward 

Ward Personnel 

Unit 4 Portside 

Marina Commercial Park 

Centre Park Road 

Cork 

         02 December 2024 

                  Donor ID: 1456562 

  

Dear David,  

 
On behalf of everyone at Concern Worldwide, I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to 

you and all at Ward Personnel for your generous donation of €2,000 we have received 

between January 2024- December 2024. 

 

Your consistent contributions provide transformative change to families living in extreme 

poverty. Concern Worldwide is currently working in 26 countries to tackle the root causes of 

poverty through programmes focusing on health and nutrition, education, gender equality, 

livelihoods, climate and environment, and emergency response. 

 

Your generous donation ensures that Concern Worldwide is able to reach more of the 

world’s poorest and most vulnerable communities. Thanks to you, we can continue to make 

a lasting difference in the lives of those who need it most.  

 

We are so grateful for your kind support.  

Wishing you, your team and clients a wonderful Christmas season and prosperous 2025. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

Justine McNinch  
Corporate Partnerships & Fundraising Manager  
Concern Worldwide  
Email: justine.mcninch@concern.net  
Phone: 087 148 8674 
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